
Freedom of information request NCC-030520-17 
 
Thank you for your recent Freedom of information request for the following information: 
 

• Are your maintenance stores currently managed by a party other than the council? 
• If the answer is yes, what is the name of the company that manages your stores? 
• What is the annual value for the contract of the managed stores? 
• What is the length of this contract? 
• Start date & duration of framework? 
• Is there an extension clause in the framework(s)/contract(s) and, if so, the duration of the 

extension? 
• Who is the senior officer (outside of procurement) responsible for this contract if applicable?  
• Start date & duration of framework? 

 
Our response: 
 
We can confirm that Nottinghamshire County Council do not manage any Maintenance stores.  
 
If you are unhappy with the way your request was dealt with and wish to make a complaint, please 
write to the Team Manager, Complaints and Information, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, 
NG2 7QP or e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk quoting the reference above. 
 
 
With kind regards 
 
Lorraine Hayes 
Complaints Information & Mediation Officer 
Complaints & Information Team 
Resources Department 
Nottinghamshire County Council 
West Bridgford 
Nottingham 
NG2 7QP 
0115 97 72788 
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